I'm writing to ask you to see to the expulsion of Mike Nearman. His actions were foolish at best, but new evidence shows that they
were planned well ahead of time. While we're fortunate that there were no severe injuries, the situation could have resulted in
serious harm or death to lawmakers, police, or the misguided protestors involved. What Nearman did was beyond wreckless. It was
treasonous. He has absolutely no place in our government and should be expelled to reassure the citizens of Oregon that our
lawmakers are expected to be trustworthy and ethical.

Thank you,
Josh Cronin



